
SEND parent voice 

 

We recently sent out a parent voice questionnaire about special educational 

needs provision in our school.  Thank you to those who answered our questions.  

We will be using your answers to make improvements. 

 

There were some lovely comments, such as: 

➢ Wonderful school! 

➢ My child is happy at school and their needs are met. 

➢ The support we have received has been excellent. 

➢ The school is at the heart of the community and encourages the children 

to treat each other with respect and kindness. 

➢ Everyone in school has been thoroughly supportive. 

 

What we will do to improve things: 

➢ We will ensure to make it clearer where to find the SEN policy and 

information report. 

➢ We will ensure that all staff know to signpost parents to the information 

about support for different types of need on our website. 

➢ We will ensure that we communicate your child’s progression clearly at 

review meetings or parents evening. 

➢ A date will be set for SEN information sessions, although you can contact 

Mrs Ahearne at any time with any questions or concerns you may have. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SEND survey results. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


